
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

5th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 4 Climate Change Workshop, Thursday 22nd February  

As part of our Creative Curriculum this term, the children are going to take part in a 
workshop on ‘Climate Change’ on Thursday 22nd February. 

On this day, the children will explore the challenges faced by our environment and the 
significance of sustainability through a multitude of perspectives and settings. They will 
investigate how their actions and choices contribute to climate change and will learn ways 
that we can all make a positive difference. They will also develop their understanding that 
making positive choices can have a positive impact on our environment, health and wellbeing. 

The total cost of the workshop is £8.75 which includes a visual scientific demonstration to 
explain global warming in an accessible way, exploring an interactive map of the local area, a 
showbiz gameshow to help save the world and a re-enactment of the blockbuster movie How 
to Train Your Pollutant. 
 

Please note: If we have insufficient funds to cover the costs, the workshop will be cancelled. 

If your child would like to attend the workshop please make a payment of £10.37. Please 
complete payment on Parent Pay. Anyone not attending will continue with their usual school day.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
The Year 4 Team 
 
 
 

 


